
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Carlisle Development Corporation announces new website. 

April 15, 2010 -- Carlisle Development Corporation has launched its new website, featuring 

Version 8 of the Collector’s Assistant. 

The new website contains substantial product information on all configurations of Carlisle’s 

Collector’s Assistant software, including many screen shots. Also included are updated 

information on Carlisle’s numismatic education software and Presidents Coin Holders. 

This new website provides for a more user friendly shopping cart and also an enhanced Tech 

Support area. 

To visit our new website, click on http://www.carlisledevelopment.com.  

 


